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Key Dates 

Parents evenings – Next Week   

Half Term    - 25th – 29th October 

Individual Photographs – 2nd November.  

 

Achievers Assembly 

We are very proud to share our achievers for this 

week. 

 

Staffing 

Staffing continues to be a challenge, but as and 

when we are aware, we are trying to secure the 

same person to cover. Unfortunately, this in itself 

is difficult in the current environment.  

Mrs Pulley will be absent next week and Ms 

Armstrong (currently covering) will continue to 

teach in Kynance.  

Mrs Thomas will continue to work mornings next 

week and Miss Pritchard will cover the 

afternoons.  

 

FOSIIS 

Rag Bag Bin 

Rag Bag - Textile Recycling (rag-bag.co.uk) 

Our much-awaited Rag Bag bin is here on site! Full 

details of what can be left can be found on the link 

above.  

Fantastic timing for a sort out over half term. The bin 

is placed near to where our premises join the junior 

school (near our bins) and is easily accessible 

throughout the holidays and out of school hours.   

 

AGM 

Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on 

Tuesday November at 6pm, here at school.  

Everyone welcome.  

Please see the attached leaflet from Dawn Steven, 

Chair of FOSIIS 

 

MAD (Make a Difference) DAY 

Our next M.A.D day is the tomorrow at 10am. We are 

continuing with our Early Years outdoor development. 

If you can help, please email me on the Head email 

above.  

 

 Week ending 
11.10.21 

Treen  Finley 

Perran  Aimee  

Lamorna Harrison 

Kynance Riley 

Gwithian Jake 

Godrevy Violet 

https://www.st-ives-inf.cornwall.sch.uk/web
https://www.rag-bag.co.uk/


 

 

Attendance 

 

A reminder that any absences should be reported 

to the school office before 8.30am on the day of 

absence.   

Our full policy regarding absences (including  

lates), subsequent support and/or actions can be 

found on our website.  

Welcome to St Ives Infant School (st-ives-

inf.cornwall.sch.uk) 

Please do get in touch if you find getting to school on 

time difficult, for whatever reason, we are here to 

help and support. 

 

Community  

 

 

 

 

Final Note 

Thank you for your parents evening responses. 

Last year, the move to online/phone 

appointments meant we had between 96% - 

100% attendance. Our highest ever!  

We are continuing with this method due to the 

additional restrictions Cornwall Council have 

asked us to put in place but also to support these 

being more accessible for our parents.  

As mentioned last week it is our hope that the 

restrictions from Cornwall Council & Public Health 

will be lifted in Autumn 2 and we will continue to 

keep you informed.   

Have a lovely weekend,  

Mrs Leisa Farrar 
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